
VISIT OF SECRETARY, ELECTRONICS & IT, GOVT OF 

ODISHA TO NIC BHUBANESWAR 

 

Shri Manoj Kumar Mishra, Secretary, Electronics & IT, Govt of Odisha visited 

NIC at 10:30 AM on 18th November 2022. After a warm welcome and a brief 

introduction by Smt. Kabita Roy Das, DDG & SIO, Secretary addressed the 

HoDs of  NIC, Odisha. He stressed upon the role of IT in e-Governance and 5T 

implementation of Govt of Odisha. He appreciated the role of NIC in different 

departments like Transport, Revenue, eDistrict etc and emphasised to focus on 

G2C and G2G applications. He desired development of  technological solutions 

to reduce foot falls in Govt offices as envisaged by the  Govt of Odisha. He told 

that the IT literacy of the users in different sectors should be kept in 

consideration while devising solutions and applications.  For example,  the 

literacy level of users in Transport sector differs from the users of  Land 

Records and applications should be designed accordingly.  

He also desired that NIC may participate with other executing agencies both in 

the Govt and Private to deliver timely solutions in more number of sectors. He 

invited HoDs to bring up any  issue  in handling any project with an User 

Department  to his notice,  so that he can extend his support to resolve the same  

for taking forward the projects. 

Finally SIO thanked Secretary for his visit & encouraging address to the HoDs.  


